
Class 5 Newsletter  Spring Term – 22/03/19 

This Week... 
Maths 
This week we have been revising the properties of 2D shapes and practising drawing shapes accurately from 
given dimensions and angles.  
English 
We have continued reading our Class Novel: ‘There’s a Boy in the Girl’s Bathroom’.  The children have been 
recording their on-going reflections about the book, including writing poetry, writing a continuation of the 
story and answering questions about the characters.  
Across the Curriculum 
This week we have continued our BIBLE EXPLORER journey thinking about saying sorry and forgiveness.  We 
have also begun a D.T project based around Healthy Eating.  This will conclude with a ‘SHOWCASE’ 
afternoon on Thursday 25th April to which parents will be invited!  More information to follow.  

Next 
Week... 

Next week we 
will be 
completing 
some 
assessments in 
Maths and 
English.  We 
will also be 
continuing 
with our Class 
Novel and our 
work on 2D 
shapes. 
 

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 8:30am until 8.55am.  Please note the change of time due to my after school 

commitments. Feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions you may have. 
 Wednesday 27th March – Mr Bateman will be running a BOOK SALE of second hands books with proceeds going 

towards our Lent appeal.  If your child wishes to buy a book they may!  Books will be priced between 50p and £2.  The 
sale will run at playtime.  

 Thursday 28th March – “Help Refugees – CHOOSE LOVE” dress up in something RED day! The children are being 
asked to bring a £2 donation on the day for this worthy cause.  We will be doing some fun learning activities in class 
and with our Reception buddies!  Thank you for your support.   

 Tuesday 2nd April – PTA Mothers’ Day Afternoon Tea (Mums and Grandmas are invited to come and have tea and 
cake with the children, in school, at the following times: KS1 2:00- 2:30 pm KS2 2:30-3:00 pm) 

 Thursday 11th April – Our annual ‘Decorate an egg or bonnet competition’!  School closes for the Easter holidays @ 
2pm.  

 Tuesday 23rd April – school reopens @ 8:55am. 
 Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May SATs Week for Year 6 children.  All children will need to be in school this 

week please.  Thank you for your support.   
 

Don’t Forget 
 Please see the letter I sent home with the children yesterday regarding new Homework Diaries and new 

systems for ensuring homework is completed.  This is also available in the Class 5 area of our website. Thank 
you.  

 Homework is to be returned to school on a TUESDAY please! I would greatly appreciate it if you could support your 
child at home with their homework – any problems then please let me know!   

 Booster Classes are now running after school on a Wednesday and Thursday until 4:30pm.  Thank you for your 
support with these. Please note next week’s MATHS BOOSTER will be on Tuesday after school not Wednesday. 
 

   Special News! 
Curriculum Certificate – Owen 

 
Christian Value – Hope – Emily.K 

 
Writer of the Week – Russell  

 



Miss Morris  


